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Depar tmen t  o f  

Public Works  

Redevelopment Commission Agenda Item 

 

DATE:   October 19, 2017 

FROM:   Kara M. Boyles, Ph.D., P.E., City Engineer 

SUBJECT: Chocolate Factory & Museum Sewer Extension 

 

 

PURPOSE OF REQUEST: 

 
In anticipation of a future development agreement with Mark Tarner in 2018, the Department of Public 

Works, working together with the Department of Community Investment, would like to initiate the first 

phase of the engineering related work.  

 

In November, the Board of Public works will consider a contract to begin preliminary engineering 

design. The initial phase of work will consist of survey work to extend the City’s existing sewer system 

to the new Chocolate Factory & Museum site located southwest of US 20 and US 31 bypass. 

 

Funds in the amount of $50,000 are requested from the RWDA TIF for preliminary engineering.  

 

 

INTERNAL USE ONLY:  Project Code: ___please set up __________ 

Total Amount new/change (inc/dec) in budget:_______________; broken down by:   

Acct # 324-1050-460-31.02 Amt: $50,000  ; Acct #_______________  Amt:___________; 

Acct #________________  Amt:___________; Acct #_______________  Amt:___________; 

Going to BPW for Contracting?  Y/N    Is this item ready to encumber now?____no_______ 

Existing PO#_____________Inc/Dec $_____________ 


